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OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CONCERN 
Consider Approval of the Initial BG-1 for the FY 25 Flooring Replacement at Various Locations Project 
and for Award of Contracts for the Kenwood Station Elementary School Office, and Centerfield 
Elementary School Office, Media Center, and Music Room Flooring Replacements. 

DISCUSSION 
Several facilities have requested floor replacement projects to be completed. With board approval the 
Facilities Department will issue request for multiple proposals from flooring contractors to complete the 
following work as individual contracts to be completed as school schedule allows: 

Kenwood Station Elementary School Office . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $ 13,250.00 
Centerfield Elementary School Office, Media Center, and Music Room . . . . . . . $ 22,150.00 
Arvin Education Center Stair Tread Replacement (proposals requested)……….  $ 11,850.00 
North Oldham Middle School Media Center – Pricing requested.  

RECOMMENDATION 
Approve the Initial BG-1 form for the FY 25 Flooring Replacement at Various Locations Project and 
Award of Contract for the Kenwood Station ES Office and Centerfield ES Office, Media Center, and 
Music Room Flooring Replacements to Spectra Contract Flooring, 5670 Shepherdsville Road, Louisville, 
KY 40218 and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary 
documentation. 
 
 
 
On a motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the Initial BG-1 
form for the FY 25 Flooring Replacement at Various Locations Project and Award of Contract for the 
Kenwood Station ES Office and Centerfield ES Office, Media Center, and Music Room Flooring 
Replacements to Spectra Contract Flooring, 5670 Shepherdsville Road, Louisville, KY 40218 and hereby 
authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary documentation. ( , ) 
 
 
 
              
Suzanne Hundley, Board Chair    Dr. Jason Radford, Superintendent/Secretary 
  








